Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
(Kagawaran ng Enerhiya)

2023-09-440NOA366 0CT 05 2023

NOTICE OF AWARD (NOA)

MS. MARIA JESSICA S. AGUILA

Sales Representative

Manila-Haoshi Light Industry Corporation

100 Conrado Benitez cor. Nicanor Jacinto Street
BF Homes, Paranaque

Dear Ms. Aguila:

This is to inform you that upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC), we hereby award to Manila-Haoshi Light Industry Corporation the contract
for Procurement of Services for the Printing of 2,000 Pieces of PELP Acknowledgment
of Tagged Sample (ATS) — Product Verification Testing Tagging Sticker in the amount
of Eighty-Four Thousand Pesos Cnly (Php84,000.00).

NOA shall be concurred within three (3) days upon notification. Please return the
signed NOA to the BAC Secretariat within same period and failure to do so shall
constitute sufficient ground for the cancellation of this Award without prejudice to other
available remedy and sanctions that DOE may resort to.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

FELIX WIL B. FUENTEBELLA
Undersecretary
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